
 

 

Parking Lot: 
Student Pick Up/Drop Off 

  

To ensure the safety of our students and staff, we kindly ask for your cooperation with the 
following guidelines regarding parking and student drop-off: 
 
The school parking lot is reserved for Ecole Kelvin staff. 

o Parents/guardians and students are not permitted to park in or use the staff 
parking lot at any time. 

o Student parking is not available on school property. 
 

Drop-off and pick-up should take place outside of the parking lot. 
o Please use adjacent streets to drop off or pick up your child. 
o Avoid the parking lot during peak times: 

▪ 8:15 a.m. (morning arrival) 
▪ Lunch hour 
▪ 3:30 p.m. (dismissal) 

 
Kingsway Avenue often experiences traffic congestion. 

o We recommend pre-arranging a convenient and safe meeting spot with your 
child away from high-traffic areas. 

o The crosswalk at Harrow Street is a safe route for students to cross. 
 
Important traffic reminders: 

o Harrow Street includes a designated cycling lane—stopping is not permitted. 
o Winnipeg Police Service Traffic Services monitors and enforces traffic rules 

along Harrow and Kingsway. 
 
Thank you for helping us keep our school environment safe and accessible to all. 
 


